
  Memo 

 

To: All Staff 

From: Karen McGrath, President and CEO, Horizon Health Network 

Date: March 18, 2020 

Re: Bulletin #4a –Thank you to our staff 

I am so very proud of our Horizon team!   
 
Your on-going commitment to providing safe and quality care during the 
challenges we are facing resulting from COVID-19 is commendable.   
 
Thank you for the extraordinary efforts you are making to ensure that you are 
coming to work for each and every shift. You are being creative in establishing 
alternate child care arrangements to ensure safe care for your children to enable 
you to come to work.   
 
As was earlier shared, EECD has established a toll-free number for you to call to 
assist you with getting access to day care –1-833-221-9339.   
 
You are making a difference in helping New Brunswick during this challenging 
time.   
 
Thank you! 
 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

